
I-4 and Sand Lake Road (S.R. 482) Industry Forum
I-4 and Sand Lake Rd (S.R. 482) Interchange, S.R. 528 Ramp Widening, and 
Westbound Express Lane from West of S.R. 536 to West of S.R. 482, Orange County
Financial Project Numbers: 444315-1-52-01, 444315-3-52-01

The Interstate 4 (I-4) and Sand Lake Road (State Road (S.R.) 482) Industry Forum has been temporarily postponed.

FDOT is rescheduling the August 13 forum to better accommodate industry partners and to incorporate new 
project information. Please stay tuned to i4Beyond.com/industry for updates. If you previously registered for 
the industry forum, a notification of when a new date is selected will be sent to the email address you provided.

As a result of the industry forum postponement, marketing meetings originally set for the week of August 16 
will be rescheduled once a new date for the industry forum is selected. If you need further assistance, please 
contact Chale Fischer at Chale.Fischer@dot.state.fl.us. Please schedule one meeting per team. Meetings will 
be in person with a Microsoft Office TEAMS virtual component. 

Current documents relating to the project are available at i4Beyond.com/industry. Comments regarding draft 
documentation may be provided at the industry forum one-on-one meetings. Additional comments following 
the industry forum may be emailed to Todd Helton, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at Todd.Helton@dot.state.fl.us.

POSTPONED

© Florida Department of Transportation4913-20210804 Last Updated 8/4/2021

Industry Forum Questions:
i4Beyond.com/industry   |   info@i4Beyond.com  |  844-ULT-INFO (858-4636)

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Todd Helton, P.E., 
FDOT Project Manager, by phone at 386-943-5207, or via email at Todd.Helton@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please 
contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT 
compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.
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